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Fiscal Impact: 

This legislation will increase the total expenses for the Board of Appeals by no more than 
$55,625 in Fiscal Year 2025 as a result of changes in Board member compensation. Board 
members will earn $220 per official public session. Each Board member will continue to receive 
a $5,000 yearly stipend. Total compensation per Board member will not exceed $27,250 per 
year. 

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to amend the compensation of the members of the Board of 
Appeals. Prior to this legislation, the compensation amount was last adopted in CB8-2014. 

 

Other Comments: 

In addition to the $5,000 yearly stipend, Board members earned $110 in compensation per 
official public session attended during Fiscal Years 2023 and 2024. Total compensation per 
Board member did not exceed the maximum statutory limit of $16,125 per year. 

 


